
Bonne Terre Police Department 
Chief Douglas S. Calvert 

118 North Allen Street 
Bonne Terre Mo. 63628 

573-701-7733 

Mike Willis 
United States Deputy Sheriff's Association 
National Training and Programs Director 

Mr. Willis, 

I was writing in reference to the donation of the ballistic shield that your 
agency donated to our department. I wanted to thank you and the 
Association for the shield. The shield will greatly enhance our inventory of 
emergency response equipment. 

We received the shield last week and it has been placed into immediate 
service. Its is our hope the item will not have to be used in a crisis situation. 
However, based on recent events and changing societal problems it is of 
great piece of mind having the shield. 

I appreciate your help and the ease of which you made this donation 
possible. I will send a photo along with this letter including some of our 
officers and the shield you provided to us. 

I look forward to speaking to you again and possibly working together on 
future projects. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Chief of Police 
D.S. Calvert #301. 


